Gentet, Matthias

From: Craig, Tessa

Sent: 10 November 2017 11:57

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2017/2732/p - 308 KENTISH TOWN ROAD

From: leo kaufman [mailto ||  EGNGEEEEEEEE

Sent: 10 November 2017 11:24
To: Craig, Tessa <Tessa.Craig@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: 2017/2732/p - 308 KENTISH TOWN ROAD

Dear Tessa

Please see attached picture of the window from the inside of 310 Kentish Town Rd which is facing 308
I do not have access to take a picture from the outside of 308

No doubt you will see this on your site visit.

I look forward to hearing from you

Leo

On 8 November 2017 at 10:10, Craig, Tessa <Tessa.Craig@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Leo,

Thank you for your email. Do you have any photos of the window affected and the view from
within the window?

Kind regards,



Tessa Craig
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 6750

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: leo kaufman [mailto: |
Sent: 08 November 2017 10:06

To: Craig, Tessa <Tessa.Craig@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2017/2732/p - 308 KENTISH TOWN ROAD

Dear Madam

1 am the owner of the adjoining building, 310 Kentish Town Road.

Please do not approve this application as the proposed first floor extention will block the light of the first
floor side window of my property.

Thank you

Leo Kaufman

Redcourt Ltd

LEO KAUFMAN



LEO KAUFMAN




